
PAVE THE WAY TO  

EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION 

 

Be a part of the new North Mac High School campus!   

Commemorate a student, a loved one, your business, a classmate, your graduating class 

from any of the three high schools or any other momentous event with a brick paver from the 

North Mac Public School Foundation.   All tax  deductible contributions help the North Mac 

Public Schools Foundation continue to support our students.  Brick pavers will create a new 

sidewalk along the east side of the new North Mac High School near the new baseball field.    

How to Order 

Complete the form below.  Each brick may have up 

to 3 lines with each line containing up to 15 charac-

ters, which includes spaces, commas and periods.   

Make checks payable to North Mac Public Schools 

Foundation.  Mail the form and your payment of 

$100 per brick to: 

  North Mac Public Schools Foundation 

  PO Box 117 

  Virden, IL  62690 

VCHS 

NMHS 

GHS 

 

Line 1     _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____ 

 

Line 2     _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____ 

 

Line 3     _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____ 

Questions?  Call or email David Denby at 

217-971-2865 or dave.denby@outlook.com. 

In case we need to reach you about your order, 

we need your contact information! 

Name _____________________________ 

Address ___________________________ 

__________________________________ 

City ______________________________ 

State _______ Zip Code ______________ 

Phone ____________________________ 

Email _____________________________ 

Brick pavers will be an ongoing opportunity, but forms submitted by 12-31-2019 will be included in the initial phase of the sidewalk. 


